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We are happy to inform you that we have witnessed great interest in the 10th Annual Meeting of the European Society for Astronomy in Culture, which will take place in Tartu, August 27–30 and is followed by the excursion August 31 – September 01, 2002.  We have received 55 applications for making a presentation.

The selection of papers and the forming of the sessions will be made on the basis of an extended abstract of 1–2 pages, which should be submitted to the organizers by April 15, 2002. The working language of the meeting is English and the abstracts as well as presentations must be submitted in this language. The abstracts will be published in the SEAC-2002 Volume of Abstracts. 

The preliminary Scientific Program of SEAC-2002 will be announced by the June 1. 

During the 2-day excursion (August 31 – September 01) we will visit Kaali meteorite crater and archeological sites in Saaremaa, beautiful island in Western Estonia. Travel fares are included in the participation fee of the meeting, but accommodation and food are to be paid by those taking part in the excursion (approximately 30 EUROS). We kindly ask you to inform us if you are interested in the excursion while you submit the extended abstract.

We also remind you that the registration fee (unless agreed otherwise) 100 EUROS (plus bank charges) for participant and 100 EUROS (plus bank charges) for each accompanying person should be transferred to the bank account 

Eesti Ühispank, 

Tornimäe Street 2,

Tallinn 15010, ESTONIA

Account # 10152000149003 (SEAC 2002)

SWIFT code: EEUHEE2X

by May 10, 2002
NB! All the relevant information and news concerning the conference, including the preliminary list of participants and topics, will be available at the official webpage of the SEAC 2002 Colloquium http://haldjas.folklore.ee/SEAC or e-mail seac@haldjas.folklore.ee
Yours sincerely,

Mare Kõiva

Izold Pustõlnik
